

## Mrs A Butler-Willis Headteacher

4<sup>th</sup> June 2018

**Dear Parents and Carers** 

## South Lake Primary School

Campbell Road, Woodley, Reading, RG5 3NA Tel: 0118 969 1672

E-Mail: admin@southlake.wokingham.sch.uk Website: www.southlakeprimary.co.uk

## **School Uniform Prices and Ordering**

Our school uniform supplier's prices have been reviewed and there will be an increase on some items; prices have been kept at the same level for the last four years, so we were expecting this change.

In response to many requests from parents, uniform will now be available to order and pay for online from the company we have been using. There will be a delivery of orders to school every two weeks, which is free, or you can choose to pay £2 and have the order delivered directly to your home. The web address is: <a href="https://michaelhope.co.uk">https://michaelhope.co.uk</a>. Once you have registered for an account, you can search for the school and buy the items you require. Any questions or queries regarding your online order should be directed to Michael Hope on 01225464648.

We will sell off the remaining stock from school at the old prices and, when that has gone, will no longer stock any uniform. Used uniform will still be available through the PTFA during open evenings.

If you are not able to order from the website, please contact the school office and we will help you.

The supplier has included a polo shirt with an embroidered logo for you to order; this is not a compulsory item and children are still permitted to wear a plain white polo shirt.

Yours sincerely

AM.M

Mrs A M Butler-Willis

Headteacher













